
I support the passage of bill HB 3124 wholeheartedly. In this time of tragedy and need, let alone any time, the un housed need to be 
treated with dignity and respect. Any of us could have been in their position and our need to show empathy and compassion for 
these folks has never been higher.
There have been to many articles in the Eugene papers and to many stories that I have heard on the streets about the un housed  
being treated like garbage, to many stories regarding their possessions being thrown out because their was little or no notice  being 
given prior to a sweep , and to little time  given for these people to reclaim their possessions. This has been especially the case with 
the tactics used by the EPD. It's high time Eugene , and the state of Oregon in general,  recognize that all human beings have rights  
and be treated like we ourselves would want to be treated.

Sincerely,
Neil Stuart Burton
03/17/2021 


